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From: Pete Blalws‘{@brislomc.ub

Sent: 14 May 2018 08:50

To! Q)

Subyject: Re: Baby Box

Attachments! 1SPID statement on the Baby Box (final version).dacx

i £0udadid)

Attached Is the ISPID statement agreed by the board. It should go on the ISPID webslite today or tomorrow.

Regards
Peate

Dr Peter S Blair

Reader In Medical Statistics

Consultant Methodologlst for BRTC & RDS
Bristo! Medical School

Unlverslt:jf Brlstol

level D, St Michael's Hospltal, Southwell St, Bristol, BS2 8£G

E-mall; CQ,\,\;;\&QA 3 '
(ledaded ]







From ' Pete Blair&akék\}@brlsloi.ac.uk>
Senf: 01 May 2018 17:3
To! Q&W a

Ce: ' (_ ke i7 A
Subject! Re: Baby Box Evaluability Assessment - Update

oo D

| spoke for 5-10 minutes explalning that there was a lack of any evidence surrounding the Finnlsh box, that
this should not be confused with the NZ interventlon which Is specifically used in the parental bed

and that we already have safe alternatlve solutlons to hazardous hed-sharing In terms of the cot or
basslnet. | can't remember If these Initlal concerns were exprassed at the meeting or pre-meeting, but
even If the latter | repeated my concerns (albelt more hriefly) a few times during the larger meeting, l also
made simllar comments at an earlter meeting last year and flagged then that my concerns did not seem to

be minuted.

| understand that It Is not always easy to take minutes at such large meetings with so much to discuss but
glven that this final workshop was on Implementation and safety [ thought [t important to flag up my

concerns,

As you mention, | was asked (along with [Wul to look how we would re-write the advice surrounding
Infant steep. This we dId when the meeting closed and gave hack our changes to your team, Essentlally we
changed the wording to advise that the Baby Box would only be appropriate if safe alternatives such as a
cot/moses basket/bassinet were not available, } was assuming that at least these suggestad changes would
make the notes (whether they were agreed with or not), Glven they weren't and not knowlng the process
of "consideration’ for our suggestions it would have been remiss of me not to have glven you some ,

reminder of our maln concerns,

Regards
Pate

Dr Peter S Blair

Reader In Medical Statlstics

Conhsultant Methodologist for BRTC & RDS
Bristol Medical School

Universlty of Bristol

Level D, St Michael's Hospitul, Southwell St, Bristol, BS2 8£G

Lodesk

E-mail: bels.ac.uk

From(‘(u\;\ehd' 1:@gov.scow ]9gov.scot>

Sent: 01 May 2018 16:44:47

Toi Pete Blalj,

C @gov.scotw'z}@gov.scot
Sublact: FW: Baby Box Evaluability Assessment - Update

Dear Pete,




I sald thal | would gef back fo you wilh regards the accuracy of the minutes from workshop 3. |
have spoken to@&mkad lthe Evaluabliity Assessment facilitator, reviewed my notes and we
don't have a record of you expressing your concerns ahout the Baby Box being used as a place
for infants to slesp in during the workshop session. We did cover safely Issues In ¢ Jeneral when
we were discussing the varlous options around evaluation deslgn and this is recorded in the
minute, We did meet with you separately prior tp the workqhop along. wlthm it to discuss
the safely messaging and the safe sleep !eafleM was in touch with you both directly after
with a pdf copy of your suggested changes, noting that they would be consldered.

[ am aware thal you are meeting(m_} L&Qﬂon Thursday hence | am copying them into, this
email,

Bost Radoded )

(,w oA ]I Children and Families Analysis | Scollish Government
Area 2A North Victoria Quay | Edinburgh | EH6 6QQ

U.,.n,o\a,deo( dgov.scot f L de e . . j
My working days are Monday lo Thursday

year of young peaple
bliadlina na h-digridh
2018
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Subject: RE: Baby Box Evaluabllity Assessment - Update

Thanks Psle,

I will review the noles agaln, imake changes, We did spend time discussing your concerns around
the safety messaglng [p a separate mesting and | know colieagues are looking at this just now.
Thanks again loms\l&and yourself for your advice on this. E

Please do share the slatement with us ~ H ‘} fs the new Baby Box policy lead and. wou[d
be happy to discuss this wlth you further,

gost adondedy - S
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Suhject; sany Box Evaluabllity Assessment - Update

Dear All,

| wanted to be In touch with you fo update you on the progress of the Baby Box Evaluability

Assesgment. Firstly I want to thank everyone for their participation which mysel J«d‘&d jand
frery much appreciate. Also for bearing with us over the severe weather and resultant re-

[ scheduling of the final workshop.

I attach a note of the final workshop for your Information and can advise that we will send you the
draft report next week with the opportunity to read and comment. We are taking this approach
hecause some of you were unable to altend the re-scheduled workshop 3 and as key
stakeholders we want to ensure that you have the chance to input. For those of you that have
attended all or most of the worksheps hopefully you will find the report reflects your contribution
and we don't expect you will heed to comment further,

| will be back in fouch early next week.

Many thanks W'AX

C&M *A, JChlldren and Families Analysis | Scoftish Goverhiment

Area 2A North | victoria Qugy | Edinburgh | EHE 6QQ
) @dov.scot ﬁ ‘e-ﬁ. s EZQ' L »-J

My working days are Monday to Thursday

year of young people
bliadhna na h-Oigridh
2018

**************************'#****************%**************************

This e-mall {and any files or other attachments transmitted with it) Is Intended salely for the attention of
the addresseels). Unauthorlsed use, disclosure, storage, copying or distribution of any part of this e-mail Is
not permitted. If you are not the intended reciplent please destroy the emall, remove any coples from

your system and inform the sender mmediately by return.

communications with the Scottish Government may be monitored or recorded In order to secure the
effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The views or opinlons contatned within
this e-mall may not necessarlly reflect those of the Scottish Government, ‘ '

Tha am post-d seo (agus faldhle neo ceanglan cdmhla ris) dhan neach nee luchd-alnmichte a-mhain. Chan

4




(.Mad& A 1 Chiidren and Families Analysis | Scotiish Government
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My working days are Monday to Thursday
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Subject: Ret Baby Box Evaluability Assessment - Update .

it docded |

| did express some concerns about the Baby Box being used as a place for infants to sleep and think It is
Important that these are recorded In your notes; not feast because It Is surely the safety Issues that will he
key drivers of any future research/evaluation proposed. These concerns are shared by board members of
the International Society for the study and prevention of Perinatal and infant Death (ISPID) that | chair, We
are currently drafting a statement for our wehslte which [ am happy to share with yourself and members
of this working group {In confidence}.  think it summarlses the polnts i made at the final workshop.

Kind Regards
Pete

Dr Peter S Blair

Reader in Medical Statistics

Consultant Methodologist for BRTC & RDS
Bristol Medical School

Universlity of Bristol

Level D, St Michael’s Hospital, Southwell St, Bristol, BS2 8EG
(fde ket
E-mail; bris.ac.uk
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ell e ceadalchte a chleachdadh ann an dolgh sam bith, a’ tolrt a-steach coralchean, foillseachadh neo
sgaolleadh, gun chead. Ma’s e Is gun d’fhualr sibh seo gun thlosd’, bu cholr cur As dhan phost-d agus
lethbhreac sarm blth air an t-slostam agalbh agus flos a lelgell chun neach a sgaoil am post-d gun dall,
Dh'fhaodadh gum bt teachdalreachd sam bith bho Riaghaltas na h-Alba alr a chlaradh neo air a sgriidadh
airson dearbhadh gu bhell an siostam ag obalr gu h-2feachdach neo alrson adhbhar laghail efle,

Dh'fhaodadh nach eil beachdan anns @’ phost-d seo co-lonann ri beachdan Riaghaltas na h-Alba.
*gokok gopokdor S0k ok ok #*******************************************************

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service,
For mote information please visit hitpi/www.symunleceloud.com

This omail has been scanned by the Symantee Email Security,cloud service,
For more information please visit htipi//www.symanteccloud.com
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Sent: 01 May 2018 16:45

To: Mad'm Dbristolacuk

Lot Bach . ; :

Subject: +W: Baby Box Evaluability Assessment - Update
Follow Up Flag: follow up

Flag Status! Fagged

Dear Pete,

I sald that | would get back to you wilh regards the accuracy of the minutes from workshop 3. 1
have spoken to { the Evaluabllity Assessment facilitator, reviewed my notes and we
don’t have a racord of you expressing your concerns about the Baby Box being used as a place
for Infants to sleap In during the workshop session. We did cover safely issues in general when
we werte discussing the various options around evaluation dssign and this Js recorded in the

minute. We did imest with you separately prlor tg the warkshop along with o Yo discuss
the safety messaging and the safe sloop ieaﬂelMas in touch with you both directly after

with a pdf copy of your suggested changes, noting that they would be considered,

| am aware that you are meefing el
emall,

Retwdsd}

(_Mm&"\ﬂek = | Children and Familles Analysls | Scottish Government
Area 2A North | Vistoria Quay | Edinburgh 1 FH6 6QQ
g@gov»saea RN ;v,"‘l i

My workmg days are Monday to Thursday

1: Thursday hence | am copying them into this

year of young people

bliadhna na h-oigridh

2018
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Sudject: RE: Baby Box Evaluabllity Assessiment - Update




Thanks Pete,

| will review the notes agaln, make changes, We did spend time discussing your concerns around
the safely messaging in a separate meeting and | know calleagues are looking at this just now.
Thanks again t mand yourself for your advice on this.

Please do share the statement with us{;ﬂple&oxl_ a is the new Baby Box‘policy lead and would
be happy o discuss this with you further,

Bes! @Mo\l

E&MJ\ | Children and Familias Analysis | Scottish Government
Area QIOH"LV'CIOI’M Quay | Edinburqh | EH6 6QQ
Ew @gov scoli YCodechad ']

My working days are Monaay to Thursday

year of young people
bliadhna na h-oigridh
2018
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Subject: Re: Baby Box Evaluabllity Assessment - Update

1 (Qedoch o\

| did express some concerns about the Baby Box being used as a place for Infants to sleep and think it is
important that these are recorded in your notes; not least because it Is surely the safety issues that will be
key drlvers of any future research/evaluation proposed, These concerns are shared by board members of
the Internatlonal Soclety for the study and preventlon of Perinatal and Infant Death (iSPID) that i chalr. We
are currently drafting a statement for our webslte which | am happy to share with yourself and members
of this working group {In confidence), | think It summarises the polnts | made at the final workshop.

Kind Regards
Pete

Dr Peter S Blaly

Reader In Medical Statistics

Consultant Methotlologist for BRTC & RDS
Bristol Medical School

Unlversity of Bristol
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Dear Al|,
I wanted to be in touch with you to update you on the progress of the Baby Box Evaluabilit
Assessment. Firstly | want to thank everyone for their participation which mys@l{ri and
a vary much appreclate. Also for bearing with us over the severe weather atrt! restiltant re-

scheduling of the final workshop.

| altach a note of the final workshop for your informalion and can advise that we will send you the
draft report next week with the opportunity to read and comment. We are taking this approach
because some of you were tinable to aftend the re-scheduled workshop 3 and as key
stakeholders we want to ensure that you have the chance to Input, For those of you that have
attended all or most of the workshops hapefully you will find the report reflects yoti contribution
and we don't expect you will need to comment further.

| will be back in touch eatly next week,

Many thanks .
(1 onck oA

C&Am&w ' ‘:ll Chlldren and Families Analysls | Scollish Government
Area 2A North | Vicloria Quay | Edinburgh | EHE 6QQ
) - m@qov.scot | C

-

My working days are Monday to Thursday

‘{éﬁ\\ﬁg yaar of young people
\v@";;@ bltadhna na h-digridh
&

2018




35 ok o ok o o kol sk o o o s of e sl stk ok ook ook ook sl ko koo s st kool ok sk ok o e ook ok e s stk Ak ok A ok Aok ok ok ok

This e-nall {and any fites or other attachments transmitted with it} is Intended solely for the attentlon of
the addressee(s). Unauthorised use, disclosure, storage, copying or distribution of any part of thls e-mail Is
not permitted. If you are hot the Intended reciplent please destroy the emall, remove any coples from
your system and Inform the sender hnmediately by return,

Communications with the Scottish Government may be monltored or recorded In order to secure the
effectlve operatlon of the system and for other lawful purposes, The views or opinionhs contained within
this e-mail may not necessarily reflect those of the Scottish Government.

Tha am post-d seo (agus faldhle neo ceanglan comhla ris) dhan neach neo luchd-ainmichte a-mhain, Chan
ell e ceadalchte a chleachdadh ann an ddigh sam bith, o’ toirt a-steach coralchean, folllseachadh neo
sgaolleadh, gun chead. Ma’s e Is gun d'fhuair slbh seo gun fhiosd’, bu cholr cur &s dhan phost-d agus
lethbhreac sam bith alr an t-siostam agalbh agus fios a lelgeil chun neach a sgaoll am post-d gun dall,
Di'fhaodadh gum bl teachdalreachd sam bith bho Rlaghaltas na h-Alba alr a chlaradh neo alr a sgriidadh
alrson dearbhadh gu bhell an slostam ag obalr gu h-élfeachdach neo airson adhbhar faghall elle.

bh'fhaodacdh nach eil beachdan anns a’ phost-d seo co-ionann rl beachdan Rlaghaltas na h-Alba.
Feokop fodokok okof A olob kol skok sokok sioop sokoR i okedofokok ol io ok o dofolok kol el doioioRofokoiokoiok ookl Rolok ok

This email has been scanned by the Symantee Email Security.cloud service,
For more information please visit http;//wanv.symanteccloud.com
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Fron Pete Blalr M‘bbrlstol.awb
Sants 01 May 2018 15:33

To Radacked

Cci 3 e v .}
Subject: Re: Baby Box Evaluabliity Assessment - Update

Follow Up Flag! Follow up

Flag Status! Flagged

Hi [_QMJ\X
My direct line at work lsifnaio& 0&1

Pete

Dr Peter S Blalr
‘Reader In Medlcal Statistics
Consultant Methodologist for BRTC & RDS

Bristol Medlcal School
Unlversity of Bristol

ékvef D, St Michael's Hospital Southwell St, Bristol, BS2 86G

-m:{* Toeani

From \m ; y@gov. scotlmqlky@gov scot>
May 20

Sent! 1812:53:20

ToiPete Blalr
Cey m,l @gov.scol;. ~r@gov.scat; | n@gov.scot J
subJdct: RE: Baby Box Evaluabliity Assessment - Update

Hi Pate

Many thanks for your ematl, 3 pm on Thursday works fine for us.
- Please let me know which number to call you on.

Many thanks

From: Pete Blalr [mallt%a“t&l@brlstol.ac.uk} ] ]
Sent: 3¢ April 2018 19

TOF&MM& j
Ce S I} JH e

Subject: Re: Baby Box Eva[uablllty Assessment - Update

Hl@d@]




L

Happy to have a conversatlon, {'m free on Thursday at 3pm If that sults,

Pete

Dr Peter S Blalr

Reader In Medical Statistlcs

Consultant Methodologist for BRTC & RDS
Bristol Medical School

Unlverslity of Bristol

C@ifelo St Miichael's Hospljvl Southwell St, Brlstol, BS2 8FG

E-ma bris.ac.u

rron %y@gov Sc%w kov 5CO1>
Sent:30 April 2018 11:30:3

Yoy Pete Blalr

C‘gwsql Bgovscol;,” T, | r@gov.scot; ,@gov.scogj
Subject: RE: Baby Box EvaluabilityAssessment Update

Dear Pete

Thank you for the email below and for sharing your statement with us,

[ am the new team leader of the Baby Box and Parenting team and | would be very keen to imeet
or have a telephone conversation with you to discuss this further including my colleagues (copled
in) that you have met with previously,

Please let me know If you have any availability thls Wednesday or Thursdéy;

Best wishes
@a@a

Baby Du,\ ana Parenting Team

{dedill

From' Pete Blalr { na}It abrlsto acuk]
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Subject. Re: Baby Box Evaluabiﬂty Assessment - Update

H M&tﬂ




{ did express soma concerns about the Baby Box helng used as a place for Infants to sleep and think itis
important that these are recorded In your notes; not least because It Is surely the safety issues that will be
key dirlvers of any future research/evaluation proposed. These concerns are shared by board members of
the [nternational Soclety for the study and prevention of Perlnatal and Infant Death (1SPID) that | chalr. We
are currently drafting a statement for our webslte which | am happy to share with yourself and members
of this working group (In confldence). I think It summarlses the polnts | made at the final workshop.

Kind Regards
Pete

Dr Peter S Blair

Reader in Medical Statistics

Consultant Methodologist for BRTC & RDS
Bristol Medical School

Unliversity of Bristol

Level D, 5t Michael's Hospital, Southwell St, Bristol, BS2 8EG
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Subject: Baby Box Evaluabllity Assessment - Update

Dear Al

] wanted to be in touch with you to update you on the progress of the Baby Box Evaluability
Assessmant. Firstly | want to thank everyone for thelr participation which mysel domf\ “Jand

CWGW much appreciate. Also for bearing with us over the severe weather and resuitant re-
scheduling of the final workshop.

| attach a note of the final workshop for your Information and can advise that we will send you the
draft report next week with the opportunity to read and comment. We are taking this approach
becatise some of you were unable to attend the re-scheduled workshop 3 and as key
stakeholders we want to ensure that you have the chance to input. For those of you that have
altended all or most of the workshops hopefully you will find the report reflects your contribution
and wo don’t expect you will heed to comment further. :

| will be back in touch early next week.

Many thanks




([ Lol
C_ N)\' ' Chlldren and Famlilies Analysis | Scottish Government
re 2A North | Victoria Quay | Edinburgh | EHE 6QQ
CM , Jen@gov.scot f T Z‘i"“ﬂ

, My working days are Monday to Thursday

year of young people
btladhna na h-oigridh
2018
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This e-mall {and any files or other attachments transmitted with It} Is Intended solely for the attention of
the addressee(s). Unauthorised use, disclosure, storage, copying or distribution of any part of this e-mail Is
hot permltted, If you are not the intended reciplent please destroy the emall, remove any coples from
your system and Inforin the sender Immediately by return,

Communlcatlons with the Scottish Government may be monitored or recorded In order to secure the
effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The views or opinions contained within
this e-mail may not necessarlly reflect those of the Scottish Government,

Tha am post-d seo {agus faldhle neo ceanglan cdmhila ris) dhan neach neo luchd-alnmichte a-mhain. Chan
ell e ceadalehte a chleachdadh ann an dolgh sam bith, a’ tolrt a-steach coralchean, foillseachadh neo
sgaolleadh, gun chead. Ma’s e is gun d’fhualr sibh seo gun fhiosd’, bu cholr cur as dhan phost-d agus
lethbhreac sam bith alr an t-slostam agalbh agus fios a leigeil chun neach a sgaoll am post-d gun dall,
Dhfhaodadh gum bi teachdaireachd sam bilth bho Riaghaltas na h-Alba alr a chlaradh neo alr a sgriidadh
airsoty dearbhadh gu bhell an slostam ag obalr gu h-&lfeachdach neo alrson adhbhar laghall elle,

Dh’fhaodadh nach ell beachdan anns a’ phost-d seo co-tonann rt beachdan Riaghaltas na h-Alba,
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For more information please visit hitp://www.symanteccloud.com
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Frohm Pete Blal &M@brﬁslol.ac.ub

Sent: 30 April 2018 19:45

To: [&eﬁmf 12N .

e ] i s
Subject: Re: Baby Box Evaluabllity Assessment < Uhdate
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

i [Ma.epnd]

Happy to have a conversatlon. I'm free on Thursday at 3pm If that suits,

Dr Peter S Blaly

Reader In Medical Statlstics

Consultant Methodologlst for BRTC & RDS
Bristol Medical School

University of Bristol

Level D, St Mfffmel's Hospital, Southwell St, Bristol, BS2 8FG
Ll(golo»d' seh
E-m aI{Q@d,ﬂ@bﬂ& ac.uk

From@M1@gov.sco§€nla‘&\d]@gov.scot>

Sent: 30 April 2018 11:30:3

i Peta Blalr
Ccné)QMQAr@gov,scot;; D r@goviscol; N@gov.scot j

Subject: RE: Bahy Box Evaluabllity Assessment - Update

Dear Pete

Thank you for the emall below and for sharing your statement with us, :
I am the new team leader of the Baby Box and Parenting team and | would be very keén to meel
or have a telephone conversation with you fo discuss this further Including my colleagues (copled

in) that you have met with previously.

Please let me know if you have any avalilability this Wednesday or Thursday,

Best wishes

[Lcdnd
[‘BM& QJ

aby Box artl Parenting Team

Dldadd
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Tubject: Re! Baby Box Evaluabllity Assessment - Update

{gudodud)

| did express some concerns about the Baby Box belng used as a place for Infants to sleep and think It is
Important that these are recorded I your notes; hot least because It Is surely the safety Issues that will be
[ey drivers of any future research/evaluation proposed. These concerns are shared by board members of
the International Soctety for the study and prevention of perinatal and Infant Death (ISPID) that{ chalr, We
are currently drafting a statement for our website which | am happy to share with yourself and members
of this working group (in confldence). 1 think it summarlses the points | made at the final workshop.

Kind Regards
Pate

Dr Peter S Blair

Reader n Medlcal Statistics

Consultant Methodologlst for BRTC & RDS
Bristol Medtcal School

University of Bristo}

Level D. St Michael's Hosplta.' Tuthweﬂ St, Bristol, BS2 8EG
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E-mall, bris.ac.uk
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Subject: Baby Box Evaluabliity Assessment - Update

Dear All,




| wanted to be In touch with you to update you on the progress of the Baby Box Lvaluabliiity
Assegsment. Firsily | want to thank everyone for their pariicipation which myself{ Vedadeel Jand
C_ ﬁery much appreciate. Also fu. ... “ring with us over the severe weather and resultant re-

schecliling of the final workshop.

| altach a note of the final workshop for your information and can advise that we will send you the
draft report next week with the opportunity to read and comment. We are taking this approach
because some of you were unable to attend the re-scheduled workshop 3 and as key
stakeholders we want to ensure that you have the chance to Input. For those of you that have
attendad all or most of the workshops hopefully you will find the report reflects your contribution
and we don't expect you will need to comment further.

I will be bacl in touch early next week.

Many thanks

C_WM-A | Children and Families Analysis | Scottish Government

Area 2A North | Victoria Qu | Edinburgh | EH6 6QQ
C_ZM@\ QO\ ... ov.scolfé@_}l@&ﬁ')]f ij

My working days are Monday to Thursday

yaar of young people
bliadhna na h-bdigridh
2018
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This e-mall {and any files or other attachments transmitted with It} Is Intended solely for the attentlon of
the addressee(s). Unauthorlsed use, disclosure, storage, copying or distrlbution of any part of this e-mail Is
not permitted. If you are not the intended reclplent please destroy the emall, remove any coples from
your system and Inforin the sender Immediately by return.

Communications with the Scottish Government may be monitored o recorded in order to secure the
effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes, The views or opinlonhs contalned within
this e-mall may not necessarlly reflect those of the Scottish Government,

Tha am post-d seo {agus faldhle neo ceangfan cdmhla ris) dhan neach neo luchd-alnmichte a-mhain, Chan
ell e ceadalchte a chleachdadh ann an ddlgh sam bith, o tolrt a-steach coraichean, folllseachadh neo
sgaoileadh, gun chead, Ma ‘s ¢ Is gun d'fhualr sibh seo gun fhlosd’, bu cholr cur As dhan phost-d agus
lethbhreac sam hith air an t-slostam agalbh agus flos a lelgell chun neach a sgaoll am post-d gun dAl.
Dh'fhaodadh gum b teachdalreachd sam bith bho Rlaghaltas na h-Alba alr a chlaradh neo alr a sgridadh
alrson dearbhadh gu bheil an slostam ag obair gu h-8lfeachdach neo alrson adhbhar faghail elle.

Dh’fhaodadh nach ell beachdan anns a’ phost-d seo co-lonann 1l beachdan Riaghaltas na h-Alba,
#******************************************1‘**************************

This email has been scanned by the Symantee Emai Sectuity.cloud service.
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For more informalion please visit hitp:/Awww.symanteceloud.com

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Bmail Secity.cloud service,
For miore information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com
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Subject: "Re; Baby Box Rvaluability Assessment - Update
Attachiments: ISPID statement on the Baby Box (version 3).docx
Follow Up Flag: Fallow up

Flag Status: Flagged

1 (2odaded]

I did express some concerns about the Baby Box belng used as a place for Infants to sleep and think it is
Important that these are recorded In your hotes; hot least because it is surely the safety Issues that will be
key drlvers of any future research/evaluation proposed, These concerns are shared by board members of
the International Soclety for the study and prevention of Perinatal and Infant Death {ISPID) that | chalr. We
are currently drafting a statement for our website which { am happy to share with yourself and members .
of this working group (in confidence). | think it sitimmarlses the points | made at the final workshop,

Kind Regards
Pete

Dr Peter S Blaly

Reader In Medical Statistlcs

Consultant Methodologlst for BRTC & RDS
Bristol Medical School

University of Bristol

evel D, St Michael's Hospltal, Southwell St, Bristol, 852 8£G
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mject: Baby Box-Eva[uabllity Assessment - Update

Dear Al

| wanted to be in touch with you to update you on the progress of the Baby Box Evaluaility
Assegsment. Firstly | want to thank everyone for thelr participation which myse! ]and
w?iery much appreciate. Also for bearing with us over the severe weather and resultant re-

scheduling of the final workshop,

| attach a note of the final workshop for your Information and can advise that we will send you the
draft report next week with the opportunity to read and comment, We are taking this approach
hecause some of you were unable to attend the re-scheduled workshop 3 and as key
stakeholders we want to ensure that you have the chance to Input. For those of you thal have
allended all or most of the workshops hopefully you will find the report reflects your contribution
and we don't expect you will need to comment furthet,

1 wilt be hack in touch early next week,

Many thanks

Qﬁ_o\a,éu)\ ‘}1 | Children and Families Analysls | Scottish Government

Area 2A North | Victorla Qugy | Edinburgh | EH6 6QQ
~Y200v.scot i@wadd A 1

My working days are Monday to Thursday

/ ARy, year of young people
@V Dliadhna na h-oigridh

\/ gi;é) 2018
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This e-mall {and any files or other attachments transimitted with it} Is Intended solely for the attention of
the addressee(s), Unauthorised use, disclosure, storage, copylng or distribution of any part of this e-mall is
hot permitted. If you are not the Intended reciplent please destroy the emall, remove any coples from
your system and Inform the sender inmedlately by return,

Communications with the Scottish Government may be monitored ot recorded In order to secure the
effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes, The views or opinlons contained within
this e-mall may not necessarlly reflect those of the Scottish Govarnment.




